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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
AT THE 36th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF HONDURAS 
(5 November 2020)

Thank you, Madam President,

Indonesia thanks the delegation of Honduras for the presentation of their national report.

Indonesia take note of the progress made in Honduras since the second review cycle, in particular with the establishment of the Ministry of Human Rights in 2017. We are hopeful that this institution will further consolidate the national efforts of to comply with Honduras’ national and international human rights obligations and responsibilities.

For this opportunity, Indonesia would like to recommend the following:

1. Take all necessary measures to prevent crime and combat drug trafficking particularly in the youth through programs and incentives to cultivate encouraging environment for children and youth to develop their full potential.

2. Continue to strengthen legal and judicial institutional capacity which include increasing human rights training for officials and personnel, in the fight against transnational organized crime.

3. Allocating technical resources for inclusive policies to address climate change which include indigenous peoples and local communities participation.

We wish the Government of Honduras a successful review.

Thank you.


